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The Company Secretary (The Compliance Officer)
Tantia Constructions Ltd
Kolkata:700064,
West Bengal

Dear Sir /Madam,
Sub: Clarification on Price Movement

We have noted significant movement in the price of your security at our Exchange, in the recent past.

Please note that as per Regulation 30 of the SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015 and all listed companies are required to
intimate to the Exchange all the events, information etc that have a bearing on the operation/performance of the
company which include all price sensitive information, etc.

In addition, all listed companies are also required to furnish to the Exchanges on request, such information concerning
the company as may be reasonably required.

In view of the above and with a view to ensure that investors have latest relevant information about your company,
you are requested to provide us with any information /announcement (including impending announcement) which in
your opinion may have a bearing on the price behaviour in the scrip.

You are therefore advised to provide your response in respect of the above to the Exchange at the earliest by
submitting reply through BSE listing centre portal under the head : "regulation 30" and email on
bse.surv@bseindia.com on your company letterhead. For any further clarification, please contact on 022
22723030/22721717.

Thanking you
Yours faithfully

KHUSHAL CHOUDHARY

Email : khushal.choudhary@bseindia.com
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